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This week: HOW TO GET GENEROUS
We’re often hoping for a blessing, maybe even a financial one. God promised to 
bless the patriarch Abraham, with the intention that he and his family and heirs be a 
blessing for others. Why should we bless others, and what gets in the way?
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November 6 & 18 
Genesis 12:1-2

Dear Friends,

Everywhere I go I hear accolades for the ministries of 
our great church. I am humbled when strangers speak of 
the renewed strength they find through our worship and 
broadcast ministries, or the wings that bear them up in times 
of need through our caring and outreach ministries. While 
so many faith communities are struggling today, PHUMC is 
at its apex in terms of celebrating and serving God’s people.  
 
The good news in all of this is that even greater things are 
ahead! Through the future promises of our St. Luke Campus, 
the new St. Luke Children’s Learning Center, and myriad 
other ministries that flow from this church both locally and 

globally, we can continue to soar on eagles’ wings. This is an exciting time at Pulaski Heights United 
Methodist Church, as well as at our St. Luke campus. Through your prayers, presence, gifts, service, 
and witness, we will continue to move forward in our love for Jesus Christ and his church.
 
I ask you to prayerfully consider your financial giving for 2019. Fill out a commitment card and join 
us in person this Friday, November 16, or Sunday, November 18, for worship. We will come together 
to thank God for the great things we have already experienced in our lives and pray for even greater 
things to come as we joyfully offer our gifts to further God’s kingdom.

Britt Skarda
Senior Pastor 

GREATER THINGS!
STEWARDSHIP COMMITMENT WEEKEND

NOVEMBER 16 & 18



PHUMC Charge 
Conference 

Sunday, November 18
12:00 -12:30 pm in the Sanctuary

Attention Board of Stewards Members:
Please plan to stay after worship for a 

Called Charge Conference to vote
on a recommendation for two candidates

to the Central District Committee on 
Ordained Ministry (DCOM).

VETERANS CELEBRATION LUNCHEON SUNDAY
NOVEMBER 11



Births & Baptisms

New MEMBERS

We rejoice in the
recent birth & Baptism  of...

We celebrate the
Newest members of our family

Oliver Gould & Family Lane Grummer & Family Owen Mattocks & Family

Ron & Keena Vellance, Patton Vellance

Kenyon Patton, Diann Patton, Kayla Patton, Ron Patton

Fran Jennings Kim Koch

CHURCH CLOSED
THE CHURCH WILL BE CLOSED THURSDAY, 
NOVEMBER 22, FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 23, and 
Saturday, November 24, IN OBSERVANCE OF 
THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY. ALL REGULARLY 
SCHEDULED EVENTS ARE CANCELLED 
including friday night worship.
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Contact Information
Website: www.phumc.com • (501) 664-3600 
Fax: 664-4835 • Email: phumc@phumc.com

Church Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

The church is also available seven days a 
week, beyond regular office hours, for special 
events or meetings. 

WEEKLY SERVICE TIMES

Preaching This Week

Sanctuary  Services
Friday at 6:00 p.m.
Sunday at 9:00 & 11:00 a.m.

New Heights Services
Sunday at 9:00 & 11:00 a.m.

Sunday School @ PHUMC
Sunday at 10:00 a.m.

St. Luke Campus Service
Sunday at 9:30 a.m.

Sanctuary  Services
Friday - Rev. Britt Skarda
Sunday - Rev. Britt Skarda
New Heights Services
Rev. Betsy Singleton Snyder
St. Luke Campus Service
Rev. Andreá Cummings

MARK YOUR CALENDARS Get the scoop on upcoming events
& opportunities for fellowship

Arkansas Ingathering 2018
Saturday, Nov. 17, 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.. Arkansas Food Bank, 
65th Street.  
For more info or to register, visit arumc.org.

PHUMC Rings The Bell
Join the 2018 Red Kettle Campaign and volunteer to help The 
Salvation Army “Ring the Bell,” Sat. Dec. 1, various times. Forms 
are available at the Welcome Center.

Jewelry on a Mission by Karen Skarda
Jewelry Party Benefiting OMP
Join us for shopping and fellowship on Sunday, December 9, 
between 2 - 4 pm at the home of Karen Skarda, 6 Wingate Dr., 
Little Rock. 100% of ALL PROCEEDS benefit OMP.

St Luke Campus Needs Helpers
If you and your family or an office group, or members of this 
community want to purchase or prepare and serve a meal for 
the Community Meal on Thursdays at St. Luke, please contact 
Monica at stluke6@att.net.

PHUMC Support Ministries
are available for Al-Anon, AA, Cancer, Divorce (adults & children), 
Grief (adults & children), Helping Hands Ministry, LGBTQ, and 
Memory Loss. For more information contact Jeff Hampton, 501- 
529-0323 or visit www.phumc.com/caringministries/.


